Stratford Evening Post, 26 June 1926

Very good progress is being made
Ly the contractor, Mr J. W. Boon,
with the erection of the block of
buildings for Broadway Buildings,
Ltd. It is expected that the concrete
work for the first floor will be finish-
ed. next week, The building, for
which Mr John D. Healy is the archi-
tect," will be up-to-date in every re-
gpect. - There will be three shops on
the ground floor while +the wupper
storey will be divided into offices, \and
will inelude a boardroom in which
meetings can be held. |

Stratford Evening Post | 31 March 1926 |

The remains of the huilding owned
by the Broadway Buildings Limited
which were recently destroyed by five.
are at present in courss of removal,

- They will be replaced by a thorcugh-
ly up-to-date struc-tm‘e; the crection
of which will be carried oug by Mr J.
W. Boon. Mr J. D. Heuly is the
arcintect,

| Stratford Evening Post | 24 September 1926 |

. Tho contractor, Mr J. W, Doon,
ig. making good promiass with  the
Lilding - he is erecting for the Broad-
way. Duildings Ltd. The plate glass
has now be put in, and the plasterers
are at werk. . The - interior fittings
are “also -being placed -in. pasition.




